
From: Elaine Vincent 
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 11:29 AM 
To: 'Cheryl Actemichuk' 
Cc: Catharine Duplessis < 
Subject: RE: Update 

 
Thanks Cheryl. 

 
I acknowledge receipt of this resignation. According to the MGA, I will have to report it at the next 
council meeting which is Monday March 25th. 

 
I truly wish you all the best. 

Sincerely, 

Elaine 
 
 

Elaine Vincent (she/her) 
Chief Administrative Officer 
The Town of Okotoks 

 
 
 
 

From: Cheryl Actemichuk < 
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 10:18 AM 
To: Elaine Vincent 
Subject: Update 

 

 

Hi Elaine, 
For personal reasons I respectfully tender my resignation from council. 

 

Thank You 
Cheryl Actemichuk 

** External Message ** - Please be cautious when opening links or attachments in 
email 


